
 Dear Ragersville Families, 

 Spring is in full swing and you can feel the students’ excitement and anticipation 
 for all the opportunities and activities that lie ahead.  It is hard to believe how fast this 
 school year has gone. 

 Thank you to all of our families who have helped with the PTO this year.  This 
 group has done an amazing job providing special incentives to our students and special 
 treats to the staff.  We are in the final stages of planning a new swing set for the 
 playground and for the end of the year Carnival that will be on Monday May 23rd. 

 State Testing went very smoothly, and we are so proud of our students for taking 
 their time and doing their best.  Our next round of testing will be the week of April 25th, 
 when we will be completing the Math state test in grades 3-6. 

 On April 27th we will be hosting a district wide Literacy Night at Baltic 
 Elementary.  Our theme this year is “Get Wild for Reading”, there will be pizza provided 
 starting at 5:30 and activities starting at 6:00.  We have activities and prizes planned for 
 all students who attend.  A flier with information will be coming home when we return 
 from Spring Break. 

 At the end of the year we have many classes taking field trips, please be on the 
 lookout for communications coming home from classroom teachers about these special 
 dates.  If you would like a lunch provided from the cafeteria on those days please just 
 notify the teacher ahead of time and we will arrange a packed lunch for your child. 

 Teacher Appreciation week is the week of May 2. We will need some parent 
 volunteers to cover lunchroom and recess duties that week. If you are interested in 
 helping, please call the office and Gail can let you know what is needed. 



 We hope that the students have a great Spring Break next week and we look 
 forward to seeing everyone back on April 18th. 

 Yours in Education, 

 Sedric Gerber 
 Principal 

 Important Upcoming Dates 
 ●  April 11-15 Spring Break 
 ●  April 26-27 3rd/5th Grade Math State Testing 
 ●  April 28-29 4th/6th Grade Math State Testing 
 ●  May 3-4 5th Grade Science State Testing 
 ●  May 9th 5th/6th Grade Track and Field Day 

 March Students of the Month 
 K - Jazzlynn Brown 
 1 - Calli Schlabach 
 2 - Oliver Miller 
 2 - Hayden Shanabrook 
 4 - Rylee Njoroge and Remy Clark 
 5 - Ryanne Hostetler 
 6 - Bryce Books 

 Ball season is upon  us. If your child is supposed to have 
 practices directly after school, please send us one note that will allow him 

 or her to stay each time there is an after school practice 


